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Fiser Family, Algonquin Hotel  

 

The Fiser’s have dedicated significant time and financial resources in preserving the 

heritage and structural integrity of the Algonquin Hotel. They have worked hard on 

updating the facility for contemporary use while remaining sensitive to the heritage 

value. 

The Fiser’s have kept the Municipal Heritage Committee informed of their plans and 

have invited inspections of each stage of the renovations. They have utilized full 

advantage of programs offered such as; Grants and the Property Tax Rebate. With their 

prominent and highly visible site, they have improved the streetscape and neighborhood 

in the downtown area of Sault Ste. Marie.      

 


